
Davis, C.K. January 14, 1898 

C. K. Davis to James J. Hill. 

"I had the pleasure of creating quite a 
sensation in the senate [United States] 
during my remarks upon the Hawaiian treaty 
by quoting your statement as to the 500,000 
barrel flour contract for the Orient. 

The statement was made with appropriate 
references to you, and I was glad to have 
such an authority from the Northwest." 

General date. 


